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In a Catholic way we learn today for 

tomorrow  
 

“He taonga tuku iho Nga tamariki mokopuna 

(Our children are the precious gifts handed 

down)” 

 

Welcome to Week 

8! It is hard to 

believe that there is 

only 3 weeks left 

until the end of the 

term. Tomorrow 

reports are being 

sent home. The reports are to celebrate all the 

amazing mahi the students are doing. We are 

all super proud of the effort, mahi and attitudes 

of all our tamariki here at St Pat’s.  

 

The work on the Road 

Calming started last week. 

The speed bumps will slow 

down the traffic and make 

for a much safer Pedestrian 

Crossing. Thank you for 

being patient while the 

work is under way.  

 

There are lots of icky bugs circulating. If your 

child/children are sick, please keep them home 

until they are well. We have had several tummy 

bug cases in the last week.  

 

PERSEVERANCE 

 

“Many of life's failures are 

people who did not realize 

how close they were to 

success when they gave 

up.” 

 

 

 

 

COOL AT SCHOOL 

 

Last week’s Cool at School award was 

presented to Kinjeda Batista. This award was 

given to Kinjeda. She is a diligent worker, has 

really improved in all her work and is an 

awesome artist. She takes pride in all her work, 

always completes tasks and walks the ‘St Pat’s 

Way’ always! 
 

      

PTA MEETING 

 

A reminder that we are 

having a PTA Meeting, in the 

School Staffroom, today at 

5.30pm.  
 

 

PIE DAY 

 

Our pie day was a hit! We 

sold over 200 pies. They 

were delicious!  

  

LEARNING CONFERENCES 

 

Next week we have Learning Conferences. 

They are on Monday 28th June 3pm-8.30pm and 

Tuesday 29th June 3pm-5.30pm. Bookings his 

year the conferences are optional fare 

available now. Here is the link  

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code code 

dtpkkor for those who wish to catch up with 

your child’s/children’s teacher. 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

 
“It’s Raining Books!” 

Join us in the Library Tuesday 29th – Thursday 1st 

July between 8.30am and 4pm. Great books, 

stationary and much more to purchase! Eftpos is 

available. See you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST JOHN'S PFA QUIZ FUNDRAISER: 
 
Saturday 3rd July, 6.30pm in SJC Performing 
Arts Centre. Teams of 4-8, $10 per person. 
Bring cash for other chances to win! Drinks for 
purchase, BYO snacks. Fundraising for school 
blazers for students at out of school events 
(sports, cultural, academic). Contact SJC office 
(878 6853) to book with name, phone and team 
size, or email pfa.stjohnshastings@gmail.com 

 

 
Regards and Blessings 

Gemma Gardiner 

                                                              Acting Principal 
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